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November 2021 Tackle Box 

 

Snowbirds are returning to Marco and everyday more of our northern members arrive to 

join in club and social functions.  They are “happy” to be back in paradise.  We are glad 

to have them back. 

 
October proved to be a great month for our club events.  We had a fantastic General Meeting with an 

outstanding speaker, Capt. Steve Dall.  Capt. Dall’s presentation focused on how to plan your fishing 

trip to increase your efficiency and to maximize your fishing time on the water.  

 

Our “Triple Crown Tournament” entered its final month with an extremely tight race between a dozen 

anglers.  We look forward to the General Meeting in November to find out who won.  

 

The 12-month long “Offshore Slam” was steaming along until NOAA and the FWC threw us a curve and 

closed Red Grouper and Lane Snapper seasons.  You can still fish for those species, but it is only 

“catch-and-release” now.  Our offshore anglers are trying to catch the remaining species needed to 

complete their slam.  

 

The month closed out with two major backwater events.  The “Redfish Two-Angler” competition faced 

some tough conditions, but redfish were caught.  Be sure to read Ron Linn’s report in this edition.  

Following closely, we held the “Redfish XVI” team event.  Forty-two anglers went out to catch Redfish, 

Snook, and Spotted Seatrout.  Points were awarded for all fish and the team with the highest point total 

were crowned as winners.  The “redfish” frensy concluded with the Redfish XVI picnic on October 25th.  

Be sure to find out who won by reading Ed Vesely’s report. 

 

November begins the “Membership Renewal” period.  Members are encouraged to renew by credit 

card.  Of course, checks and cash are welcome, and you can pay in person this year at our General 

Meeting on November 4th.  Or you can mail the completed form along with a check.  Dues remain the 

same as in past years.  New members are $65/family and renewals for our 2021 members are only 

$40/family. 

 

The November 4th General Meeting will include several award presentations and feature our guest 

 

about:blank


 

speaker, Capt. Ken Chambers.  Capt. Chambers will provide us with “Backwater Insights” from his 

years as a backwater guide in the 10,000 islands.  In addition, we will hold a raffle for a charter trip 

with Capt. Chambers.  Awards for the Triple Crown will be presented as will the awards from the 

Redfish XVI team competition and the Redfish Two-Angler Tournament.  

 

Our fishing events include a new twist on an old November favorite as we kick-off the “Turkey Day 

Buffet.”  This year we will fish for Snook, Redfish and Seatrout as in the past, but the winner of the 

event will be determined by the TOTAL INCHES of the three biggest fish caught on the boat.  It can 

be any of the three species.  This is a team event, but recognition will also be given to the individuals 

with the largest fish of each species. 

 

After a 20-month hiatus due to Covid-19, the “Buddy Trip” returns.  Joe Perino will host the event on 

November 18th.  Contact Joe for more information and to sign up to be on the “Buddy List” on the club 

website. 

 

During October, our kayak group fished Shell Island/Rookery Bay.  In November they head to the 

Imperial River.  Want to learn more or join the group – contact Howard Laskau, the MSC Kayak 

Events Coordinator. 

 

Be sure to read the flyer for our annual Holiday Party in December in this edition.  Reservations are 

underway and over sixty have signed up so far.  We return to the same venue as last year, Eagle 

Creek Country Club.  This “gala” should on be the top of your holiday calendar.  You can hand-in your 

reservation at the November General Meeting or mail it into Patty A.  Reservations close on 

November 19th. 

 

Remember: Membership is “open” for new members all year long.  Don’t forget to tell your fishing 

friends to join our club. 

 

There will not be a General Meeting in December, our next meeting will be on January 6th, 2022, at 

Mackle Park 

. 

If you can, get out and fish!  

 

November’s Fishing Quote. “Sharing the fun of fishing turns strangers into friends in a few 
hours.” - Eugenie Clark. 

 

Tight Lines,  

Keith 
 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of October 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Leader Board 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of October 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Fish of the Month 

 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoard/leader-board2021.pdf
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm
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Membership Renewal Starts November 1st 

and New Membership Application Process continues. 

 

Membership Renewals are processed through the Marco Sportfishing Club website. 

To Renew Your Membership from the Home Page: Click “Pay Your DUES Now” button 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Renew Your Membership from any page on the website you will see this option under the 

button titled “CONTACT US”: Click the link and pay your dues. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two important notes for membership in the Marco Sportfishing Club - 

1. Marco Island, Goodland, Port of the Isles, or Isles of Capri legal residency is required for 

membership in the Marco Sportfishing Club. (legal residency means you will live in one 

of these towns fulltime, part time, or for a rental period in 2022 unless “grandfathered” by 

previously meeting this requirement while a member in good standing). 

2. You must agree to the waiver, release, and indemnification.  

You will find the two payment options for dues payment. We highly recommend using a credit 

card – it is easy and safe, the club does not get any of your credit card information, but we do 

get the funds immediately. Click Here to go directly to the credit card payment page. 

Follow the link and complete the registration process. Credit Card payment is preferred but 

sending in a check and printed form will work too. Or you can bring the form and check/Cash to 

the November 4th meeting at Mackle Park. 

https://marcosportfishingclub.com/DuesPayment.htm








 









 

 



  

 

 

 

REDFISH XVI Results 

 
Redfish XVI is in the MSC record book, with over 88 fish 

counted. We had 42 anglers in total on both Red and Blue 

Teams.  Blue Team, with 20 Anglers, won the team event 

with 2.75 fish per angler.  That means the Blue team fished 

free and had a picnic on us. 

The Cash prizes will be distributed at our November general 

meeting on the 4th.  The winning teams (Blue) entry checks 

will be Voided, or their money returned.  We try to give out 

cash for prizes to save the cost and time of individual 

check writing.  

This is the sixteenth year we have held this event and even 

with all the Covid confusion your support was welcomed.  I 

did notice that there was a significantly higher signup of 

family teams.  So I know I will be thinking about that next 

year.  I am sure my wife would enjoy it. 

So here are the results------ 

 



REDFISH XVI Results 

 
Winning Team BLUE   

    Blue team 2.75 fish per Angler 

    Red team   2.00 fish per Angle 

Highest Fish Per Boat 

   Blue Team – 1. Ed Brown  $50 

                         2. Barry French $25 

   Red Team -   1. Jay Jones  $50 

                         2. Paul Milici $25 

    Blue Team                                 Red Team 

Largest Redfish 

Ed Brown (28.75”) $100       Victor Ordija (24.5”) $100   

Alex Shvartser (28.5”) $50   Dick Yeaton  (23”)     $50 

Largest Snook 

                                              Victor Ordija (“31)    NA 

                                               Jay Jones    (29.5”)  $50  

Largest Trout 

John Rafers (16.75”)  $50       Jay Jones  (16.5‘)      NA 

 Kevin Kryger (16” )   $25        Paul Milici (16”)        $50 

                                                Jerry Keyes (15.75”) $12.50 

                                                Mark Milici (15.75“)    $12.50 

The (NA) Not Applicable is due to the rule that any individual can 

only win 3 Prizes.  2 Team and 1 individual 

I now need to see what I can do about the chance of rain on 

our picnic.  Might need to sacrifice an iguana. 

 

Ed Vesely 









Marco Sportfishing Club Presentation Series 

 

Thursday, November 4, we are excited to have Captain Ken Chambers as our speaker. 

A native of South-west Florida, Captain Chambers 

has fished the waters of 10,000 Islands his entire 

life and has been a Guide out of Calusa Marina for 

over 20 years. The amount of knowledge accrued in 

these waters, the waters you fish, is not something 

you want to miss a second of. 

Captain Chambers (Backcountryguideservice.com) 

grew up on Marco Island honing the skills of his 

trade. A slight detour obtaining a finance degree 

and becoming a financial advisor did not feel his 

true calling, which is just fine with the many satisfied 

clients he shares his passion with. 

As a recognized Orvis Endorsed Fly-Fishing Guide, Captain Chambers caters his trips to 

his client’s skills. Fishing fly, plugs or live bait, his primary targets are Snook, Redfish and 

Tarpon. At this meeting, we hope to capture some of his key insights of locating new 

fishing spots, tide advantages, catching that evasive Tarpon and his extensive knowledge 

of the 10,000 islands. 

Check out Captain Chambers glowing reviews online, or just ask any club member who 

has fished with him. 

 

NOTE: At this meeting, we will be RAFFLING A CHARTER with Backcountry Guide Service! 

Tickets will be $5.00 each or 5 for $20.00, a fantastic deal for the fortunate angler! 

http://www.backcountryguideservice.com/
http://www.backcountryguideservice.com/






 

 

Coming Events 

 
                                                             November 

 

               The General Meeting the 4th see flyer this Newsletter 

 

               Fishing Events  Offshore Slam Continues no more sign-ups 

                                         Turkey Day Backwater Event see flyer this Newsletter  

                                         Buddy Trip see Website for Details 

 

               Kayak Event see Website for details 

 

               Membership Renewal Begins this Month 

                                                            December   
 

               There is no General Meeting this Month 

 

               Fishing Events  Offshore Ends this Month 

                                         Special Near Shore Event Checkout Offshore Report                      

                                          For Sign-up Forms 

                                          

                 Kayak Event see Website for Details 

 

                 

 

    

Be sure to check the MSC Website for the latest information regarding the noted 
Events 

 



 

 

 

Update from the Editor 
November 2021 

 

The weather has started to cool off over the last few days and hopefully the trend will 
continue in November.  Your Editor missed the Water Advisory Committee (WAC) 
meeting due to a scheduling conflict.  I am sure they discussed the Harper Water 
Quality/Environmental report in some detail.  You can bet that this will continue as a topic 
for discussion and review for the next several meetings.  They also had to develop the 
WAC budget for the coming year.  The other issues, such as public education regarding 
water quality are on hold pending the review of the Harper report.  It is noted that water 
quality issues are getting a lot of attention in the local papers and on TV. 
 
Given the cooler weather and cooler/cleaner water your Editor venture out for a little 
backwater fishing.  I must have had some “lucky” bait because I did catch, photo and 
release, (CPR) some nice Mangrove Snappers.  My very clever granddaughter was able 
to take pictures and do a little editing of her own. 
 

Your editor is always looking for short, interesting “Fishtails” with photos.  If you have 

something you want to share, send it to pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com Thanks. 

 

 
 

mailto:pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Buddy Trips to begin in November 

 

There will be a Buddy Trip on Thursday, November 18.   
 

For people on the Buddy List you will receive an invitation and all the details in about 

two weeks.  For those who are not on the list you can sign up by emailing me 

at Rivpress@aol.com. 
 

As usual we will start out early in the morning, fish until mid/late afternoon, clean the 

boats/fish and meet with our spouses/significant others for cocktails and dinner at 6 

PM.   
 

After you get the invitation please respond ASAP so that boat assignments can be 

made.  All members are invited and encouraged to attend.  It is always a fun event.  

 

Joe 

 

 

mailto:Rivpress@aol.com














 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Marco Sportfishing Club cordially invites you to our 

2021 HOLIDAY PARTY 

Thursday, December 2, 2021 

Happy Hour 5:30- 6:15 p.m. 

       Dinner and entertainment 6:30 - 10:00 p.m. 

Eagle Creek Country Club 

11 Cypress View Drive, Naples 
 
 

$60 per person includes 

hors d’oeuvres, salad, entrée, dessert, coffee/tea 

 

Beef Tenderloin   OR 

Pan Seared Salmon with 

 Tomato Salsa and Lemon Sauce 

Vegetarian option available 

 

Entertainment by Rose 

 Credit Card only @ Bar 

Holiday Attire 

Reservations close November 19  

MEMBERS ONLY 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Make checks payable to Marco Sportfishing Club and mail to: 
 Patty Arcidiacono 1243 Treasure Court, Marco Island, FL 34145. 

 

MSC Member:  __________________________________Beef: _____Salmon: _____Vegetarian: _____ 

 

Spouse/Guest: ___________________________________Beef: _____Salmon: _____Vegetarian: _____ 

 

Phone#_______________________________ Email: ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Amount Enclosed: ___________ (If you wish to be seated with specific friends AND you have confirmed they 

are attending, please indicate on the back of reservation form, we will do our best to accommodate you)  

 

NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED AFTER NOVEMBER 19 

 

Click Here to see who is coming to the party – updated frequently! 

http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/ATTENDEES/2021-1202-HolidayParty.pdf
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.amazon.com/slp/fish-ornaments-christmas-tree/mz4w6bauctjh6eb&psig=AOvVaw2bmOi1SNa9E11VPPO_Cbvn&ust=1582727033347000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCICX74P07OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAa




Marco Sportfishing Club Sponsors 

Keep them in mind when you need their services. 

Click on the card image to be connected to the business website. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

mailto:MarineElectricof%20SWFL@gmail.com
mailto:PARCHIE13@COMCAST.NET
https://www.weinsureswfl.com/
https://topdeadcentermarine.com/
https://sandbarmarco.com/
https://marcowelding.com/
https://www.floridianart.com/




 

 


